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Leeward Renewable Energy and South Branch Solar claim that there will be adequate trees planted to 
block views of the solar project. However we all know you don't just plant 8ft trees. Here is a picture 
from trees recently planted at another local solar project. They are not even as tall as the fencing. No 
matter what they claim to do we will still be left with a eyesore and unfit for farming land in 30-50 years. 
Deny South Branch Solar and protect our country views and farmland.
Rachelle Harmon


